
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Supporter 
 

This year we are holding the 7th annual Connor B. Lourens Memorial Golf Classic on Friday August 
24th 2012.  Connor was seven years old when he was killed in a tragic accident in February 2006.  Since 
that time, the Connor B. Lourens Memorial Fund was established and through fund raising efforts such 
as this golf tournament, we have been able to fund different projects and various activities impacting 
the lives of Lunenburg children.  Through the support and generosity of our family, friends and the 
surrounding community we continue to give back to the community while honoring Connor’s memory 
in multiple ways.  In December 2006, the Kids Kingdom II Connor B. Lourens Memorial Playground 
was funded and constructed.  The fund also made a significant contribution to the Lunenburg Track and 
Field Association to assist in the final details of the track and to construct a snack bar and restrooms. 
Each year since the establishment of the fund we contribute scholarship money to the various class trips 
sponsored by the public schools of Lunenburg including Nature’s Classroom, and New York City and 
Washington DC trips.  The fund has also contributed to the Boys & Girls Club Teen Center, the 
Bengals Youth Football, and the Lunenburg Youth Soccer programs.  
 
2011 marked the first year that the Connor B. Lourens Memorial Fund provided 6 - $1,000 scholarships 
to graduating seniors who reside in Lunenburg.  We plan to continue these scholarships in 2012 and 
beyond and will continue to support the community of Lunenburg through projects with an orientation 
toward enhancing the lives of children.  This golf tournament will allow us the opportunity to continue 
with this mission. 

 
We are sending this letter in hopes that you can provide sponsorship to this event in an amount that you 
feel is appropriate.  Please see the attached form for sponsorship levels and golf pricing.  We would 
appreciate a response for sponsorship no later than August 1st 2012.  We expect the golf participation to 
fill up quickly so please respond as soon as possible; golf availability will be on a first come first serve 
basis. 

 
If you are unable to golf or sponsor but would like to contribute we are accepting gifts for raffle and 
auction items to be awarded at the golf tournament.  These gifts can take the form of goods or services 
that you would be willing to donate.  All proceeds from the golf tournament and activities associated 
with the tournament will go to the Connor B. Lourens Memorial Fund and will be used to support the 
community of Lunenburg through future projects.   

 
With your generous support we can continue to remember Connor in a positive way while giving back 
to the community of Lunenburg.  Your continued support is greatly appreciated. 

 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 

 
The Lourens Family  

 


